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88 King Street Equipment Storage Facility – 2018 Budget 
Adjustment Request 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That a budget adjustment of $50,000 to Capital Project #2269 – TU Accommodation 
Construction funded from the Roadways and Operations Building Major Repair Reserve 
and the TU Department Capital Reserve be approved to install safety retrofits on the 88 
King Street property for winter equipment storage. 

 
History 
At the September 10, 2018 Standing Policy Committee on Transportation meeting, a 
report of the A/General Manager, Transportation & Utilities dated September 10, 2018 
was considered. 
 
A/General Manager, Transportation & Utilities Department advised that the name of the 
reserve indicated in the report as the Public Works Buildings Civic Facilities Reserve 
should be changed to the Roadways and Operations Building Major Repair Reserve. 
The other reserve is the TU Department Capital Reserve, as noted in the report. 
 
Attachment 
September 10, 2018 report of the A/General Manager, Transportation & Utilities. 


